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Highlights of the Week: 
Wonderful job at the Winter Sing 1st graders! I am so proud of all of you! Have a spectacular, 
relaxing, and restful break! I will see you all next year in 2020! Thank you parents and 
volunteers for helping our classroom throughout the year and making our holiday party so much 
fun! Ms. Bonicontro and I want to say thank you for all the generous gifts!  
 
Daily 5: Students continued to build stamina and worked on a How To Build a Snowman 
prompt, IXL, and Seesaw. 
Writing: The students continued working on their Non-Fiction teaching books. This week, the 
class met with a partner, read the book, asked questions, and began editing.  
Math: This week was filled with many frog-jumping activities by 5s and 10s. We also 
practiced counting by 10s from a number not ending in 0. The class ended the week doing a 
checkpoint assessment and worked on Winter Fun packets to practice addition, subtraction, 
counting and other math facts. 
Theme: As we continued to study Economics, the students brainstormed ways to make money. 
The class brainstormed a list of chores and ideas such as a lemonade stand to make money. 
Environmental Education: The 3rd graders from the Green Team shared with us about ways 
to keep our water clean and safe for plants, animals, and our environment. 
Book Buddies: Our last Book Buddies of 2019 was filled with holiday mad libs! We had so 
much fun creating silly stories. 

 
Sight Words 

1. across 
2. anything 
3. but 
4. car 
5. don’t 
6. give 
7. here 
8. said 
9. today 
10.world 
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Upcoming Dates:   
v Winter Break: Saturday, December 21st – Sunday, January 5th  
v School Resumes & Erin’s Law: Monday, January 6th  
v Early Release: Wednesday, January 15th 
v No School: Monday, January 20th 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Math Practice 
Using a number line counting by 10s to add and subtract. 
No Math Homework: If your child has not turned in pages 
64 and prior, please complete and return by Monday, January 
6th.   
 

Class Wish List  
If you would like to 
donate materials to our 
classroom, feel free to 
refer to this document 
below:  
https://docs.google.com/spre
adsheets/d/1Raabt-
Kv4hlXdnv2x65X2myXAxfBNw
INoUaPUqPIlvs/edit?usp=shar
ing 

 

Parent Volunteers 
Parents, if you come to volunteer, you must have the 
volunteer form completed. Please contact office for 
confirmation. We’d love to have you in for Lunch and Recess! 
You may sign up on my webpage for Lunch and Recess! 
 
If you would like to wash the classroom towels, please click 
the following link: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080a45acad2ca7fe3-wash 
 
 

Contact Info 
Please continue to 
contact us with any pick 
up changes, clubs, 
appointments, 
sicknesses, and 
absences. 
 
Ms Mui: 
kmui@pccharterschool.org 
Ms. Bonicontro: 
abonicontro@pcchartersc
hool.org 
 

 


